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Dr. A. J. EATON, of McGill, was admitted ad eundem to the degree of 
Doctor of Philosophy.

Diplomas were granted to MISS MORTON and MISS BLACKADAR for 
work done in the Department of Elocution.

Dr. Sawyer, in his own grand yet kindly manner, gave the 
class words of wise counsel and wholesome advice at parting. 
He told the class that it had been the effort of the teachers to 
discourage the idea that a college graduate was different from 
the rest of mankind, but that all were to be laborers in the 
common field of human good. Each one must work for himself 
and success comes only by hard labor. The old maxim of the 
worldly-wise Polonius,—" To thine own self be true and it must 
follow that thou canst not then be false to any man,”—the 
Doctor said he would reverse and make it, " If you are true to 
others you must then be true to yourselves.” Dr. Carey and 
Dr. Kempton then spoke and thanked the Faculty and Senate 
in expressive terms for the honors conferred upon them.

Attorney-General Longley addressed the audience and spoke 
in high terms of the President of the College and his inestimable 
services to Acadia. Rev Dr. Thomas, of Newton Theological 
Seminary, followed. He expressed his pleasure at being able to 
be present and his enjoyment of the exercises. He spoke in 
the highest terms of the graduates of Acadia who had attended 
Newton, referring not only to their superior mental training, 
but to the grand Christian character which the men sustained. 
The time for closing being fully come, the Doctor pronounced 
the benediction, and the audience dispersed.

RE-UNION OF THE CLASS OF 291.

JUST before graduation the class of ‘91 resolved to hold 
a re-union during the anniversary week of June 1894. In 
accordance with this resolution a good proportion of the class 
met once more amid the scenes of former happy days. That all 
could not be present was a matter of regret. Those who were 
in attendance enjoyed themselves to the fullest extent.

The various exercises were as follows:—On Tuesday after­
noon, June 5th, a glad re-union meeting, at which letters from 
absent members were read. In the evening, after the Seminary 
exercises, a banquet was enjoyed at Chipman Hall. Mr. and 
Mrs. Keddy’s kind consideration will long be remembered. On 
Wednesday afternoon a business and farewell meeting was held. 
The class resolved at this meeting to raise a fixed sum towards 
the endowment fund of the Alumni Professorship. A committee 
was appointed to solicit contributions from the class members. 
It is to be hoped their efforts will meet with all success.
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